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                       PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
September is here and it marks the start of the fall season, for me 

anyway.  Some feel that way when August 1st comes 

around.  Whichever way you look at it we all understand that long 

warm days are almost over and the weather is likely going to change 

at any time.  However, that does not mean we cannot look forward to 

some colorful fall foliage in our surrounding areas.  Let’s take advan-

tage of this and plan a few cruises while we still have the good 

weather. 

 I want to thank all those that were able to come to the clubs Annual 

Picnic at the Lakewood Rod & Gun Club on Thursday August 

19th.  Your support is very important for the future of the club and 

participating in club functions goes a long way to ensuring the clubs 

future.  Thanks also to all the members that either helped bring 

needed items needed, such as the corn kettle and burner system for 

the corn to the picnic along with those that helped with the setting 

up and taking down of club materials.  Special thanks to those that 

made baskets and helped in coordinating the ticket sales and raffles 

this year.  As you all know, we were looking for a club secretary, 

Diane Paterniti and Robin Brown stepped up have agreed to be co-

secretaries for this position, thank you Diane and Robin.   
Note: Next year we could be looking for a new BBQ service as 

Mike (All American BBQ) is in the process of selling his busi-

ness.  If he does sell his business he will not be doing any BBQ so I 

think we should be thinking about an alternative caterer for next 

year.                 Continued on Page 2 
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If he does not sell his business he may offer special catering for private parties 

such as our picnic. 

 

The September meeting is scheduled for the third Thursday September 16th at the 

Lakewood Rod & Gun Club meeting room starting at 6:00 pm.   

 

NOTE: To the BOD:  I would still like to have a meeting before we lose some of 

our directors/officers to the move south for the winter.  BOD please provide me 

with a day of the week and time that would best for you and the meeting must be 

done prior to September 16th meeting, thank you.  I will provide an agenda prior to 

the meeting, thank you. 

 

The September fall trip to Maine is fast approaching and it is time to share details 

on the trip with those interested the details on this planned trip.  All hotels rooms 

have been made and everyone going should have their confirmations at each 

stop.  Routes and time lines are being finalized and I will bring the information to 

the meeting on the 16th.  As past travelers on these trips know, I like to have every-

one’s contact in case of emergency (ICE) and their relationship.  Example: For 

Sandy and me it is our daughter Tammy and our son Shawn, with both their home 

and cell phone numbers.  We have never had to use these, but, I believe it is a good 

idea to have them.  Hopefully the travelers also share the trip detail information 

with their family. 

 

Let’s make the most of the remaining driving season. 

 

Gary 
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                                    EVENTS 
SEPTEMBER 16TH  CLUB MEETING @ LAKE-

WOOD ROD & GUN CLUB MEETING ROOM    

6:00 P.M. 

 

  

 

SEPTEMBER 25th THRU OCTOBER 3rd —  

 FALL TRIP  TO MAINE   

 

   



 

 Page p  

Page 4 

Birthdays  

TISH OKERLUND  SEPTEMBER 4 
RICK MACKOWIAK  SEPTEMBER 23 
TED OKKERLUND  SEPTEMBER 28 
FREDERICK MACKOWIAK  SEPTEMBER 30 
 

 

 Anniversarys  
TED & TISH OKERLUND  SEPTEMBER 2 
GARY & SANDY BALDENSPERGER  SEP-   
 TEMBER 10 
SCOTT & GINNY SWEET  SEPTEMBER 15 
DAVID & KRIS PATERNITI  SEPTEMBER 28 
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Additional money can be earned by our club by handing  

out these SALES & SERVICE referrals.  Make sure you fill in 

the coupon completely and Basil will donate $100.00 for a 

Sales referral and $50.00 for a Service referral. Print these 

off if additional coupons are needed. 
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OFFICERS &  

DIRECTORS 

 

Gary Baldensperger  

President, Exp 2020 

814-726-1039 Home 

814-688-7261 Cell 

garylee12@verizon.net 

 

Greg Paterniti  

Vice President, Exp 2020 

716-490-1252 Cell 

paterniti102@stny.rr.com 

 

Lynn Sagurney 

Secretary, Exp 2020 

716-388-8902 Home 

tgurn376@gmail.com 

 

Andrea McLean 

Treasurer, Exp 2020 

716-763-3313 Home  

amclean002@adelphia.net 

 

Ted Okerlund 

Director, Exp 2020 

716-664-6796 Home 

716-499-6377 Cell  

tdokerlund@hotmail.com 

 

Diane Paterniti 

Director, Exp 2022 

716-490-1339 

dpaterniti@stny.rr.com 

 

Pat Deering                      

Director, Exp 2021            
716-366-5805 Home           

716-952-7012 Cell         

p.d.construction@              

roadrunner.com 

 

 

  

 

 

 


